Miss Carol Sacha Martin Museum of Comparative Zoology Harvard University Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138

Dear Sacha:

Thank you very much for your letter of November 23, 1964, and the six pages of Dr. Turner's manuscript it contained. They have been read and comments have been made on them. They are enclosed in a letter which I am sending to Dr. Turner today. It should not be forwarded to India.

Incidentally, you are a very efficient secretary to have taken care of this item so smoothly.

With best wishes for your health and happiness in 1965,

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stenzel

HBS: jq

SHELL DEVELOPMENT COMPANY Exploration and Production Research Division